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Are you currently attending or bound for college or vocational school? Applications for St.
Pete First Scholarships will be accepted beginning February 1. Applicants must be a member
of St. Pete First UMC. Current policies and the application form can be found on the church
website (StPeteFirst.org/scholarship). Completed applications, along with supporting
documents, must be delivered to the church office no later than the close of business on
Monday, March 31. All continuing students must re-apply. 

 Need more information concerning the scholarship application process? 
Contact the St. Pete First UMC Scholarship Chair, Beth Knowles: 

ejknowles1@aol.com or (727) 204-1452 

TO PRINT SCHOLARSHIP APPLICATION, GO TO:

 www.StPeteFirst.org/scholarship

MORE UNITED METHODIST SCHOLARSHIP OPPORTUNITIES:
www.gbhem.org/scholarships/
www.fumf.org/scholarships/
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